
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1357 

 

11 July 2017 

 

Mr  

Email: @gmail.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Data-sharing with the Home Office 

 

Thank you for your FOI request: 

 

1. Could you please provide any details of any agreements or memorandum 

between the Council and the Home Office and/or UKVI since 2014? 

Response: Council advises that there have been no agreements or 

memorandum between the Council and the Home Office and/or UKVI since 

2014 

 

2. Could you also please provide a figure on the number of times an employee 

of the Home Office or UKVI has been present in meetings over the past two 

years where a social worker is conducting an assessment under Part IV of The 

Children (Northern Ireland) Order 1995. 

Response: Council advises this information is not held by Derry City and 

Strabane District Council.  This information is held by Western Health & 

Social Care Trust and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 

FOI Office  

Administration Building  

Altnagelvin Hospital site 

Glenshane Road  

Londonderry     BT47 6SB    Email:  foi.request@westerntrust.hscni.net  

 

 

mailto:foi.request@westerntrust.hscni.net


 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Health & Community Wellbeing 
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